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HEAD'S WELCOME

As we approach the final week of the school year, it is a great time to reflect on
the successes and achievements of our children.
Whilst things like our residentials, whole school projects and the like are fresh
in the memory of most; it is also important to remember all else that has been
accomplished this year.  A particular stand-out moment for myself was our
Christmas performance at The Minack Theatre. Not only was it an amazing
experience to perform on such an iconic stage, and hopefully a memory that
will always stay with our children, but it was the first time we came together as
a whole school community since the pandemic.  It was wonderful to see our
children perform with such confidence and joy, but also great to have
everyone sharing that moment together.

We have a busy week ahead with year 5 children taking part in Bikeability, a
course that equips them with the skills to stay safe on the roads.  We have our
Leavers' Service on Thursday for our year 6s, year 3 and 4 have a trip to
Nanquidno, our new Reception children will be visiting school with their
parents and as you know, we have our Sports' Day on Wednesday (which has
moved from Monday due to the weather warnings in place).  Also next week
we invite you to bring in your plants and flowers that were given to the
children by the Horticultural Show committee with the objective of the
children nurturing them and helping them grow.  Please bring these in on
Tuesday or Wednesday morning as the judges will be in on Wednesday!

Last week we had one of our Believe, Achieve, Aspire days.  These are chances
for our children to participate in events or activities they may not normally
experience and allows them to access wider-curriculum opportunities to help
develop their character and other vital skills.  It was wonderful to see them
apply these skills in the activities we ran, consisting of: archery, survival skills,
cooking and drama.  Thank you to The Minack Theatre and DT Coaching who
helped with the activities as well as our own Mrs Lockwood, who not only ran
the cooking sessions but also provided our lunch for the day too!

We also held our Summer Fete this week.  Thank you to everyone who
donated something to the event, whether it be auction items, bits for the
tombola or cakes.  It was great to see you all join us for the afternoon and help
raise funds for our children; an impressive total of over £1,000!  A huge thank
you to our Friends of St Buryan Academy for organising and holding the fete. 
 It was wonderful to be able to hold these events again; if you are interested in
joining the committee and playing a role in supporting our school in this
capacity, then please visit their Facebook page or see Abby at the school gates.

We are looking at for parents to join our Local Academy Committee in a
governor role from next year too.  If this something that would interest you, or
you would like further information on, please see the adverts below or come
and speak to us.

This week coming, your child will be receiving their end of year report, we
hope that you find value in it and enjoy reading it too.  We will also be sending
out our end of year parent survey; your feedback is valuable in our on-going
school improvement.

Have a great weekend,
Mr McDonald and all at St Buryan Academy

DATES
Term

 

 A U T U M N :

5  S E P T  -  1 6  D E C

( H A L F  T E R M  2 4
O C T - 2 8  O C T  )

 S P R I N G :

3  J A N  -  3 1  M A R

( H A L F  T E R M  1 3
F E B - 1 7  F E B )

 S U M M E R :

1 7  A P R  -  2 5  J U L

( H A L F  T E R M  2 9
M A Y - 2  J U N )

I N S E T S

2 5 T H  J U L Y  2 0 2 2

2 6 T H  J U L Y  2 0 2 2

2 0 2 2 / 2 3  I N S E T S

5 T H  S E P T E M B E R
2 0 2 2

2 1 S T  O C T O B E R
2 0 2 2

3 R D  J A N U A R Y
2 0 2 3

5 T H  J U N E  2 0 2 3

2 5 T H  J U L Y  2 0 2 3

2022/23



CONTACTS
Head of School/Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mr J McDonald
head@stburyanacademy.org
Senior Teacher: Mrs N Cross
ncross@stburyanacademy.org
SENCO/Deputy Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs J Kwiatkowska
joannak@stburyanacademy.org
Business and Administration/Parent Liaison Officer: Mrs T Care
secretary@stburyanacademy.org

Further contacts are available on our website.

Tues 17th July: New Reception Class Meet the
Teacher!
Weds 18th July: Sports Day 
Thurs 21st July: Year 6 Leavers' Assembly 
Fri 22nd July: Last Day of Term - 1.30pm finish
Mon 25th and Tues 26th July: Staff INSETs

Remember to bring in your plants for the
Horticultural Show on Tuesday or Wednesday!

Year 5 children who requested taking part in
Bikeability will need their bikes and helmets for
the following dates:
18th July (Morning)
20th July (Afternoon)
21st July (Morning)
They may wear PE kits on those days.

Please ensure all payments are up-to-date
through ParentPay!

Key Dates

Sports Day 2022
This year we will be holding our Sports' Day at
Community House on Wednesday 18th July
2022 from 9.30am.  We invite you to bring a
blanket or chair and join us.  Refreshments
will be available throughout the afternoon as
you watch your children participate in a
variety of events.  Thank you for your support!

With the forecasted weekend
weather, please ensure that you
and your families stay safe in the

sun!
We will make adaptions to our

school timetable next week if needs
be in the form of break and play

times.  Please make sure that your
children have a brimmed hat, pre-
filled water bottle and pre-applied

sun-cream in school!



Interested in how schools operate or feel that you have
something to offer ongoing school improvement? Then see the

posters below on how you can be involved in our Local Academy
Committee or for other schools within our Multi-Academy Trust,

Leading Edge.


